From: Bette Schulz

Sent: Sunday, 22 September 2013 12:00 PM

To: medboardconsultation

Subject: FW: Consultation Good Medicine Practice-A CODE OF CONDUCT FOR DOCTORS IN AUSTRALIA. SUBMIT BY

27/9/13.

From: Sandra

Sent: Sunday, 22 September 2013 10:27 AM

To: Ess

Subject: Consultation Good Medicine Practice-A CODE OF CONDUCT FOR DOCTORS IN AUSTRALIA. SUBMIT BY

27/9/13.

http://www.medicalboard.gov.au/News/Current-Consultations.aspx

Dear Fluoride Fighter Friends,

Please find in the body of this email our submission to the Medical Board & attachments relevant to submission to Medical Board of Australia -Consultation - Good Medicine Practice deadline 27/9/2013. You have an opportunity here to make a submission to the medical board. Will you please send this out to everyone you know, all media outlets, etc.. (obviously without our addresses) Sandy your recent letter could be sent as a submission. I have heaps to do, would appreciate you sending this nationally and internationally. All of us are feeling the "pain" of too much work or too much "fooliguard". Daniel's information is wonderful as you know even though we have had much of it before, being so methodically documented we only need to go to his site; also Jaya's work has been of much benefit. Sandra and Anna.